
          CENTENNIAL WAY TRAIL PARK SOUTH 
          NEIGHBORHOOD NOTIFICATION  

          TRAIL CLOSURE 
 

DEAR RESIDENTS/BUSINESS OWNERS: 
The City of South San Francisco has contracted with A&B Construction to construct the 
Centennial Trail Park South project between South Spruce Avenue and city limits near 
Huntington Avenue. The improvements create a new park along Centennial Trail to include 
green space, outdoor learning space, play structure and nature play space, skate area and bike 
track with new lighting, landscape and picnic areas. The project includes trail improvements 
which requires closure of the trail for safety and efficiency of construction.  

Centennial Way Trail from So. Spruce Avenue through So. Maple Ave/Huntington Ave 
will be CLOSED 

starting July 8th at 7:00am and will reopen July 26th at 5:00pm. 
 

Please use Huntington Avenue as the alternate route around the construction area while the 
trail is closed. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in making this project a 
success.  If you have any questions or need more information on the project, please contact 
A&B Construction at (510) 999-6000. 

For additional information about this closure, please visit www.ssf.net/parkprojects. 

ALTERNATE ROUTES: 
From S. Spruce to S. Maple  
• Take S. Spruce Ave. West  
• Turn Left on Huntington Ave.  
• Turn Left on Sneath Ln. 

 

From S. Maple to S. Spruce 
• Turn Left on Sneath Ln. 
• Turn Right on Huntington Ave. 
• Turn Right on S. Spruce Ave.
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